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Pawnee City Council member resigns
(KLZA)-- Pawnee City is looking to fill a soon to be vacant seat on the City
Council.

Monday night, Council member Sandi Corbitt-Sears letter of resignation was
accepted. Corbitt-Sears will be moving from Pawnee City to Minden to help care
for her mother. Her resignation is effective October 17.

Any qualified person living within the city limits may seek the open Council seat.
Those interested should stop by City Hall and pick up an application, fill it out
and return in to City Hall by October 11.

The person selected will fill the vacancy for the balance of the unexpired term.
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